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May 7, 2018

To Whom It May Concern
Re: CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65 DECLARATION

Dear Madam or Sir:

IPM is fully committed to providing safe products. Based on our knowledge of our products,

carbon black, crystalline silica and titanium dioxide have been the primary concern with
respect to Proposition 65. However, IPM cannot test every piece it ships and has not tested its
products for every one of the approximately 900 chemicals on the Proposition 65 list.

We have determined to use “safe harbor” warning methods and statements established in State of
California regulations. The warning will appear on a label or other labeling affixed to or
accompanying the product, the product container, or wrapper. The label would read as follows:

WARNING: This product can expose you to chemicals including carbon black,
\ crystalline silica and titanium dioxide], which are known to the State of California to
cause cancer and birth defects or other reproductive harm.

If you have specific questions or would like your product to contain this warning please contact
IPM at 1-800-942-7538 for customer service,

It is important for you to make your own evaluations of Proposition 65 and other safety
requirements to determine the most appropriate course based on your particular situation.

For more information on Proposition 65 you can consult the OEHHA web site at:
hitp://oehha.ca.gov/Prop65/back ground/p65plain.html

We trust this information is satisfactory to your needs. Should you have any questions, please
feel free to contact me.

E-maik_dvglviar@interfacematerials.com.
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